
 

 

Financial Project ID: 433550-5, 433550-6,440685-1 October 2022 

Sarasota County, FL 

 CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will begin the next phase of roadway and 

safety improvement construction along a 1.4-mile area of US 41 from Caribbean Drive to 

Stickney Point Road in Sarasota County, FL. Work consists of implementing safety  

improvements along the corridor, including resurfacing, lighting and signalization, median  

improvements, improved drainage, shoulder reconstruction, improved sidewalks, improved 

bicycle lanes, and curb and gutter improvements.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

Construction of improved sidewalks 

Construction of improved bicycle lanes 

New signing and pavement markings 

Shoulder and median improvements 

Lighting, signalization and intelligent  

transportation systems  

Milling, resurfacing, curb and gutter 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

Construction starts the end of October 2022 

Expected completion is spring 2023  

Overnight lane closures are anticipated.  

Expect noise from back-up alarms, trucks,  

and construction equipment. 

Estimated cost: $9.9 million 

CONTACT US 

For more information, contact: 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

 STAY INFORMED 
by visiting 

www.swflroads.com 

www.SWFLroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
US 41 (SR 45) from Caribbean Drive to Stickney Point Rd. in  

Sarasota County, FL 

Barbara Catlin, Community Outreach Manager 
Cell/Text (941) 302-5048 
Barbara.Catlin@dot.state.fl.us 

Adam Rose, Communications Specialist 

(863) 519-2743 

Adam.Rose@dot.state.fl.us  

http://www.SWFLroads.com

